Paula Kusack

From: FPP.PAC.Enquiries / Renseignements.PPP.PAC (DFO/MPO) <XPAC.EnquiriesPacific@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>
Sent: June 8, 2021 2:28 PM

To: Roy Beddow

Subject: RE: New Official Community Plan Bylaw No. 3200

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking
links, especially from unknown senders.

Hi Roy,

The role of Fisheries and Oceans Canada’s (DFQ’s) Fish and Fish Habitat Protection Program (FFHPP) is to protect and
conserve fish and fish habitat in support of Canada’s coastal and inland fisheries resources, and to make regulatory
decisions under the fisheries protection provisions of the Fisheries Act. The FFHPP is specifically responsible for
reviewing projects for which a s. 34.4(2)(b) and s.35(2)(b) Fisheries Act Authorization is required.

DFO does not have a regulatory role related to the New Official Community Plan Bylaw No. 3200 because it does not
directly propose works, undertakings or activities that may result in the death of fish and/or the harmful alteration,
disruption or destruction of fish habitat.

DFO’s Projects Near Water website (http://www.dfo-mpo.gc.ca/pnw-ppe/index-eng.html) includes information for
proponents on how to comply with the Fisheries Act, request a DFO review of a project, and request a Fisheries Act
authorization.

If you have any further questions about DFQ’s regulatory process or need general information, contact DFO’s Fish and
Fish Habitat Protection Program toll free: 1-866-845-6776 or email: ReferralsPacific@dfo-mpo.gc.ca.

Thanks,

Stephen Tessovitch (he/him)

Referrals and Client Services Coordinator
Regional Coordination

Fish & Fish Habitat Protection Program
Ecosystems Management Branch

Fisheries and Oceans Canada....><((((2>2

985 McGill Place

Kamloops, BC V2C 6X6

E-mail: stephen.tessovitch@dfo-mpo.gc.ca
Telephone: (250)571-5435 Fax: (250)851-4951

From: Roy Beddow

Sent: Tuesday, June 1, 2021 4:48 PM

To: PAC FPP / PPP PAC (DFO/MPO)

Subject: New Official Community Plan Bylaw No. 3200

Please see attached referral for the City’s new Official Community Plan (Bylaw No. 3200) scheduled for public hearing on
June 28, 2021.

Regards.



RMB

ROY M. BEDDOW, RPP, MCIP
DEPUTY DIRECTOR OF DEVELOPMENT SERVICES

City Hall, 20399 Douglas Crescent, Langley, BC V3A 4B3
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